
Red Deer 

This half-term has flown by in Red Deer class. The children have thoroughly enjoyed their 

topic of, 'Inside Out,' and made a great start to the year. They have looked in detail at the 

great earthquake of 1906 in San Francisco and have written some fabulous newspaper reports 

based on this momentous events. In addition, they have learnt all about the circulatory system 

and made some fantastic clay hearts! Many a sporting event have been participated in, such 

as: hockey, football and cross-country. The children were excellent sportsmen and women 

and represented Elveden with pride. We also enjoyed our Sports Day immensely! 

Furthermore, we had a wonderful visit from the Maasai Tribe and wrote amazing non-

chronological reports based on these. The children have also enjoyed their football lessons 

with Neil and have made great progress in their swimming lessons; we are glad to be 

continuing with these after half-term. Finally, the children have made some amazing photo 

frames and collages of their favourite memories; hopefully we will make many more 

fabulous memories throughout our school year.  

 

    

 

     


